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FOURTH AND FIFTH GRADE PERFORMANCE 

TUESDAY, MARCH 26, 2024 

OAK HARBOR HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM 

6:30 PM 
 

 

Second semester fourth and fifth grade general music students will present a 

performance at 6:30 PM in the Oak Harbor High School Auditorium on Tuesday, 

March 26, 2024. (The calamity date is scheduled for Wednesday, March 27, 2024, 

at 6:30 PM.) The performance is free and open to the public. All students should 

report in Rocket (green/red/white) attire to the following rooms at 6:15 PM: 

 

4th grade:  HS Band Room 

5th grade:  HS Study Hall Room 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. Thank you! 

 

Mrs. Seibert (jseibert@bcssd.com) – 4th grade 

Mr. Magoto (tmagoto@bcssd.com) – 5th grade 
 

 

 

 

 


